
Hello from Las Vegas UP Employees FCU! 

We want to truly say thank you to our members for voting in favor of the merger with WestStar Credit 

Union. We know that as hard as this decision was, it is the most beneficial direction we can go to 

continue to offer our members the best financial experience. The merger will officially go into effect on 

November 30, 2022. This will allow WestStar and us time to prepare for an easy transition of your 

accounts and loans. This will also provide time for us to make sure you have all the information you 

need to get to your accounts after the merger is complete. 

We are working very closely with WestStar to make sure this transition goes as smooth as possible for 

our members. Part of this is ensuring communication with all of our members about next steps and 

where to find additional information. WestStar will be creating a dedicated page on their website that 

will be updated regularly to keep you informed. You may also start to receive emails, as well as mailed 

correspondence. We are working to set up a dedicated phone line that will connect you with one of us 

too if you have additional questions after the date of the merger. 

For now, no action is needed on your end. Your Las Vegas UP account will be transitioned over by our 

data team. If you have a WestStar account already, we will not be combining your accounts – your LV UP 

account will always be separate unless you choose to combine them. Look for upcoming 

communications from us or WestStar to learn more about the products and services they offer, like 

online and mobile banking and how to access them. 

We look forward to seeing you at WestStar! 

 


